
 
 

 

SCAAIDD Executive Committee 

May 19, 2021 

Minutes 

 

The Executive Committee met virtually on Friday, May 19th at 10:37 a.m. This meeting was 

originally scheduled to occur at Babcock Center but was moved to a virtual format due to the gas 

shortage the state was experiencing.  The following people participated: Jay Altman, Thoyd 

Warren, Julia Barfield, Teresa Satterfield, Zenobia Corley, Debbie Walsh, Shannon Wood, 

Crystal Wright, Kenneth James and Nikki Bramlett.   

 

Thoyd Warren welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order.  

 

There were no minutes available for review.  They will be presented at the next meeting.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: Zenobia Corley provided the Treasurer’s Report.  As of 5/19/21 the balance 

was $34,477.12.  Crystal Wright and Lois Park Mole have received new credit cards.  Zenobia 

Corley asked if Nikki Bramlett had received a new credit card but she has not.     

 

Committee Assignments 

Membership:  Jay Altman reported there has been no new information.  The last list had 41 

members.          

 

Education/DSP Development:  Training other than that offered at the annual conference has been 

tabled for this year.   

 

Historian/Website/Newsletter:  Jay Altman continues to keep the website up to date. Any links 

approved between meetings are updated as the committee approves them.  The website now 

includes the information about the 2021 conference.   

 

Nominations/Awards:  Debbie Walsh will take care of Nominations and Awards.  

 

Conference Committee:  Shannon Wood is the chair of this committee. Planning on the 

conference is ongoing and progressing nicely.   

 

Legislative News: There was discussion surrounding providers being included in the 2% raise in 

the budget.  At this time there is no clarification on the matter.  There has been no further 

information on the subminimum wage bill.  There are now two bills concerning abolishing the 

DDSN Commission.  One is in the House and one is in the Senate.     

 

AAIDD News/Development:  The AAIDD annual conference will be held virtually June 21-24, 

2021.   

http://www.aaidd.org/index.cfm
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Annual Business Meeting:  The annual business will be held on the final day of the conference.  

There is nothing new to report on it at this time.   

 

New Business 

There was no new business to come before the Committee.   

 

Old Business 

There was no old business to come before the Committee.  

 

 

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 10:52 a.m.   

 

 
NEXT MEETING: The date of the next meeting will be June 24, 2021 at Babcock Center.   

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

 

 

Nikki Bramlett, Secretary 


